
Calleguas Municipal Water District is working on a project to rehabilitate the Lake Sherwood Pump Station, which is 
located approximately 400 feet southwest of 493 Hillsborough Street in Thousand Oaks. 

Week of May 3, 2020 

During the week of May 3, Calleguas’ contractor will be working at the pump station site and also at Calleguas’ Lake 

Sherwood Reservoir, which is up the fire road away from Hillsborough Street. On Wednesday, May 5, 2021, Calleguas’ 

contractor will be working long hours to install critical valves on the pump station piping. It is expected that work will 

begin at 7:00 a.m. and conclude by 9:00 p.m. on May 5th; however, there is a possibility that working hours may 

continue beyond 9:00 p.m. that night. Calleguas will do everything it can to minimize this impact to adjacent 

residences.  

Lake Sherwood Pump Station Rehabilitation 
Construction Status Update 

Week of  May 3, 2021 

This update is based on the best information available at the time of publication. Construction is 
dependent on many variables, including weather, and this information is therefore subject to change.  

How to Get Updates or Provide Comments 

For more information about the project, visit: http://www.calleguas.com/projects/construction-updates.asp. 

Thank You for Your Patience 

Calleguas and its contractor will take all feasible steps to minimize construction impacts on the public. Calleguas appreciates 
the patience and understanding of local residents and businesses during the construction of this vital water supply project. 
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